Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

December 2021

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



A Note from Our President, Grace McCrery:

Welcome to December!

We have just finished a day set aside for the purpose of giving thanks. Each of us has so very much to be thankful for every day of the year. And as our blessings flow, so should our thanks. Helping Hands is abundantly blessed by, and so very thankful for the overwhelming support we receive from the community. I wish you could all witness the gratitude of the clients that come for assistance. Your help is vital in giving that assistance. Your gifts of time or financial support bring great relief to folks when it is most needed. THANK YOU!

On behalf of everyone at Helping Hands, we wish you a joyous Christmas celebration, and a healthy, happy New Yearl

Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in November 2021:

Ron & Gloria Koch Berwick Baptist Church
Mary Ann Shrader Roseville Women's Club
Milo & Jan Sprout Richard & Jan Steiner Joan Blindt
Swan Creek UMC Roseville United Methodist Church
Mary Kay Adkisson David Mahoney
Marcia & William Brooks Security Savings Bank

St. Patrick's Catholic Church Altar Society



Debbie and Dan
Taflinger donated 21
pounds of ground beef!
Thank you so very
much! We are so
blessed with so many
awesome donors!



You won't want to miss our light display out at the Warren County Fairgrounds for the Roseville Christmas Spirit of Lights event! Dec.3-4, 10-11, 17-18 from 5:30 - 9p.m.

Special thanks to board member David Mahoney for creating our display!



Merry Christmas to our entire Helping Hands family! That includes you! May the joy and peace of the season be with everyone.



REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search *Helping Hands Food Pantry*

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search *Helping Hands Food Pantry*

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m. Numbers for November 120 Families, representing 388 individuals, including 126 children and 35 families on

SNAP

Give Jan S a call to sign up for December's volunteer schedule or to ask about becoming a volunteer.

2020.2021 Board of Directors

President: Grace McCrery Vice-President: Cyndy Hunter Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Amy Corman

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com